
 
 
 

 
Welsh Language Policy 

 

 
Once Upon a Time Nursery is committed to supporting the Welsh language and culture and 
promoting it throughout the setting. 
 
We recognise that Welsh and English should be treated equally and parents have the right to 
converse with the setting in the language of their choice. We have fluent Welsh speakers at 
the setting and Welsh is used by all staff on a daily basis. 
 
Policies and all written communication can be supplied in Welsh on request. We are an English 
medium setting with Welsh used daily. 
 
We strive to introduce Welsh into every aspect of our timetable with Welsh phrases, songs 
and stories and will continue to promote Welsh language and culture every day. 
 
The nursery is working towards ‘The Welsh Promise’ with the guidance of a support worker 
from Early Years Wales. 
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